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AEP Ohio Transmission Company Files Pre-application Notification Letter With the
Ohio Power Siting Board
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On November 17, 2016, AEP Ohio Transmission Company filed a pre-
application notification letter with the Ohio Power Siting Board
concerning a new proposed transmission line project in Washington
County. AEP Ohio Transco calls the proposed project the Macksburg-
Devola 138 kV transmission line rebuild. The proposed project would be
approximately 17 miles long and run through Adams, Aurelius, Marietta,
Muskingum and Salem townships.

If you have questions regarding this potential project, or your rights,
please contact Tom Fusonie (614.464.8261 or thfusonie@vorys.com) or
Joe Miller (614.464.6233 or jrmiller@vorys.com).
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